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Dear Parents and Pupils,  
 
As mentioned, diarise Friday, 23rd September from 18h00 to 21h00.  Our Wendon Art Evening is back to wow our 

parents, extended families and friends.   
 
Come and join us under our very own stars, relax and tuck into your picnic baskets.  Bring your own drinks and 

don’t forget to bring your own Cutlery, Crockery, Glasses and Braai tools.  Fires will be available should you like 

to braai on the evening. 
 
John Didlick will be here to entertain us which makes for a wonderful evening together. 
 
Please park on the bottom field where we will have Clarance Mozirandi on duty to ensure that all vehicels will 

remain secure. 
 

 
 
 
 
To our very own James Rothwell, standing tall and proud after 
competing in his first Show Jumping 30cm Pole competition. 
 
Well done James! 

 

 

 

 

 

 
September 
 

Fri, 23rd  
Art Evening & Picnic/Braai 

Adults R25,00 &  
Children R20,00 

Sat, 24th  Public Holiday - Heritage Day  

Thurs, 29th Term 3 Break Up Day School Closes as Normal 

 
Please check the newsletter weekly for any changes to the calendar 

 
Warm regards, 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs. Wendy Hicks 

Managing Director 
 
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  
 

ART EVENING - Friday 23rd September 2022 

 

Name:  ___________________________________________       Grade:  ______________ 

 

I/we will be attending the Art Evening:  YES/NO 

 

Number of Adults @ R25-00 each:  _______ 

 

Number of Children @ R20-00 each:  _______   (Wendon pupils – No Charge) 

 

Total Enclosed:  _______ 

 

Behind every young child who 
believes in himself is a parent 
who believed first. 
 

Matthew Jacobson 


